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No Service on Labor Day 
Madison County Transit (MCT) will not have service on Monday, September 1, 
2025, in observance of Labor Day. Regular service will resume Tuesday, September 
2, 2025.  

For more information, visit MCT.org, call 618-797-INFO (4636), or email 
info@mct.org 

 
 

 

Monday, September 1, 2025 


